
Wylie Elementary 

Principal’s Report 

January 12, 2015 

 

Current Enrollment:  

 Total Enrollment:  663; T-1: 11; 1
st
 grade:  346; 2

nd
 grade:  306  

 Beginning of  2
nd

 Semester:  (10) Withdrawals; (3) New Enrollees 

 

Programs and Activities: 

 January: 

           WHO or “We Help Ourselves” is providing a lesson on stranger danger during  

the month of January to all our classes. (Regional Crime Victims  

Assistance) 

Second Benchmarking with TPRI: January 7-16 

 GT Testing on January 24 and 31; Parents of 22 students have picked up packets 

  on our campus. 

 PALS from HS perform “Handwashing” skit for students on January 16 

 Trooper Biddle teaches students about seat belt safety on January 22 and 23 

 Class Photos on January 27 

 

February: 

 Valentine parties—February 13 

 Spring Photos on February 18  

 

Items of interest: 

We had a drawing and (6) Books a Million $20.00 gift cards were given away at 

the end of first semester for students with perfect attendance.   179 students had 

perfect attendance on our campus for the first semester.  We will give away more 

prizes at the end of the second semester. 

 

 (9) staff members had perfect attendance.  We recognized their efforts and gave 

 out $10 bills. 

 

UIL winners in November:  Creative Writing:  1
st
 place, Elaina Fike;  Oral 

Reading:  1
st
 place, Aria Sutton; 2

nd
 place, Ella Schubert; 3

rd
 place, Taylor  

 Richardson; Storytelling:  3
rd

 place, Presley Morris; Chess Puzzle:  1
st
 place,  

 Aidon Gray; 2
nd

 place, Aiden Snuffin; 3
rd

 place, Reid Messer; Chess Puzzle  

Team:  1
st
 place, Wylie Elementary 

 

Teachers are currently reviewing materials for possible adoption of new social 

studies texts for next year. 

 

 

 

 


